
   

Overview and Scrutiny Matters Arising Schedule                                                             
 
Purpose: 
To consider progress on the matters arising from previous Overview and Scrutiny Committee meetings. 
 
Recommendation: That Members note progress on the matters arising and request corrective action if necessary. 
 
Matters Arising Schedule 
 

Status Title Action Required Comments Due Date Allocated To 

Green Update from the Health Scrutiny 

Committee 

Include updates from the Health Scrutiny 

Committee representative on future O&S 

agendas. 

O&S 20.02.24: The Chairman requested 

for updates to be received by the 

Committee. 

 

Update 22/07/24: To be discussed with 

the Health Scrutiny representative for 

future updates to be shared accordingly, 

dependent on meeting dates. Due date 

extended in order for dates to be 

confirmed. 

 

Update 03/01/2024: LCC Health Scrutiny 

moved to 29 January 2025. Cllr Westley 

has confirmed plans to attend and will 

provide an update at O&S Committee 25 

February 2025. 

31/12/24 Molly 

Spencer 

Green Battery Storage Legislation  Item to be included on Overview & 

Scrutiny Workplan 

O&S 30.07.24: requested for a 

presentation item to the Committee 

regarding legislation and policy around 

battery storage sites, with potential 

lobbying of Government arising from 

that.  

 

Update 26.11.2024: Due date removed 

for item to remain open. Excerpt from 

minutes 'Members of the Committee 

were content that the actions 

undertaken following the meeting of Full 

Council had resolved the matter 

originally raised through the Overview 

and Scrutiny Committee, however it was 

requested that the matter remain with 

the Committee, to receive a future 

(blank) Molly 

Spencer 



   

update as upcoming legislation passed 

through Parliament.' 

Green Invitation to Police & Crime 

Commissioner  

Extend and invitation to the PCC to attend 

and present to the O&S Committee.  

O&S 14.01.2025 - Excerpt of minutes 

'Councillor Bunney referred to the 2023 

PEEL report, which highlighted areas 

where the police had made insufficient 

progress ... Councillor Bunney suggested 

that if an invitation were extended, it 

should focus on understanding the 

actions being taken within limited 

resources to address strategic problems, 

rather than exclusively financial 

constraints ... RESOLVED that an 

invitation be extended to a senior police 

officer and/or the PCC’s Office.' 

 

Update: 02.04.2025 - Invitation 

extended, response received. To be 

discussed with Cttee.  

30/04/25 Molly 

Spencer 

 


